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10™ April 2006

H M Coroner’s Office
Old Townhall Buildings
80 Victoria Street
BELFAST

BT1 3GL

Dear Sirs

RE: CLAIRE ROBERTS (DECEASED)

We refer to previous correspondence in connection with the above ending with our letter
of 11" October 2005.

We understand that the inquest touching upon the death of Claire Roberts is to proceed
on 25" April 2006.

We would be obliged to receive a copy of the witness list together with copies of all
depositions and any independent reports that have been obtained in relation to the

forthcoming inquest.

We understand that Dr Bingham and a Dr Machonocie have been retained. We assume
that both experts will be available to attend the inquest.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Should you wish to discuss this matter or require further assistance, please do not hesitate
to contact the writer.

Yours sincerely

Gary Daly

CR - Brangam Bagnall 140-060-001






